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SRS Presents Peter Pan 

Students, staff, and community volunteers have been working endlessly in preparation for the upcoming 
SRS play premiere of Peter Pan.  

When: Thursday, May 9th, Friday, May 10th and Saturday, May 11th. Evening performances at 6:30 pm and afternoon mat-
inee on Saturday at 2:00 pm  
Where: SRS Gymnasium 

Tickets: Adult $5.00, Child, $3.00, family of five (two adults and three children) $15.00. Tickets are available at the office or 
by order form. Limited seating for each performance.  

 

Best Seat In the House tickets are available for each performance. The tickets are $2.00 each or 3 for $5.00. All proceeds will 
go toward future drama productions, costumes, and set design. 
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Heritage Fair Winners 

Congratulations to our Saint Rose School students for an amazing  Heritage Fair. The 
following were winners for grade four and grade five.  

First Place: Grade 5– Jocelyn Woodin, Grade 4—Kate Paterson 

Second Place: Grade 5—John Keleher,  Grade 4—Max Maillet 

Third Place: Grade 5— Haley Garey  Grade 4– Reid St. Coeur 

Honorable Mentions—Grade 5 Olivia Potter, Grade 4—Paige Seelye 

These SRS students will compete at the Regional Heritage Fair on May 9th at the NB 
Museum. Thanks to families for their support in this project and to Mrs. Duff for her 

organizational efforts. 

Anglophone South School District judges were Kelly Barrieau, Monique Carr, Paul 
Dunnett, and Greg Paterson. 

NBCC Educational Assistant Internship 
Saint Rose School staff and students would like to welcome Ms. Mitchell, and Ms. McCollom who will be with us from 
April 22nd to May 17th as part of their studies at New Brunswick Community College. They will be working with Mrs. 
Goudreau and Mrs. Storey, SRS Educational Assistants. 
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Schedule of Events 

 May 2nd—NO SCHOOL—

Teacher Meetings 

 May 3rd—NO SCHOOL– Teacher 

Professional Development 

 May 5th—Peter Pan Dress Re-

hearsal (cast only) 

 May 6th—Hot Lunch Pilot starts 

with new order forms 

 May 6th—Music Monday— SRS 

participates nationally 

 May 7th-9th—School Review 

 May 9th-11th—Peter Pan SRS 

Production at 6:30 pm and Satur-

day at 2:00 pm 

 May 9th—Regional Heritage Fair 

at NB Museum 

 May 10th—Kindergarten Orienta-
tion (NO SCHOOL for current Kin-

dergarten students) 

 May 17th—last day for NBCC 

students 

 May 20th—NO SCHOOL—

Victoria Day 

 May 23rd—30th—Grade 3 and 
Grade 5 Mathematics Provincial 

Assessment 

 May 26th—Soap Box Derby at 

Rockwood Park 

 May 31st—Last day for high 

school Coop Students 

 May 31st—Walk and Roll 

(Disability Awareness Week 

 

Kindergarten Orientation 
Friday, May 10th will be the SRS Kindergarten Orientation Day. Appointments 
will be set up for 9:00, 10:00 and 11:00 am. Parents will meet with the Guidance 
Counselor and Health Nurse while the students will be with teachers for 45 
minutes followed by a bus ride with parents and children. 

Care Assembly and High Road Hero 
Winners  

Our High Road Heroes for April were Anthony Gerrior and Reid St. Coeur. The 
boys won a pizza party for their classes. April’s Care Assembly theme was Communi-
ty and Environmental Respect. In recognition of Earth Day and Global Youth Ser-
vices Day. 

Kindergarten:  Christine A, Cameron B, Connor K 

Grade 1:  Jamie M, Erica P, Gracie C 

Grade 2: Sierra M, Aiden W 

Grade 3: Lily F, Kate M 

Grade 4: Alex G, Ava S 

Grade 5: Moll-Jo T, Jocelyne W 

Star Student prizes for good deeds done throughout the year were drawn were and 
the winners were; Jazzy F-M, Liam J, Dwight W, Chaniel C, Cameron K, Cody P, 
Madelynn F, Luc L, Zach B, Jaeden M, Kyle M,  Lochlan W, Mercer H, Maria B, 
Daniel S, Reese C, Robert H, Alex H, Isabelle C, Riley C, and Jena B 

There is NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS on Thursday, May 2nd and 

Friday May 3rd due to annual meetings and professional learning. 

Friday, May 10th current kindergarten students stay home for incoming 

kindergarten 2013. 

School Improvement Service Review 

The final District Literacy Benchmarks start on May 14th and run through to the 
end of May. These reading and writing benchmarks provide valuable information 
on student progress.  

Literacy Benchmarks 

SRS will be having a School Review from May 7th-9th. Four adults from Anglo-
phone South School District and from Education and Early Childhood Develop-
ment will be in our school living our life for three days to provide us with sugges-
tions for improvement. 



K-Kids Update 
K-Kids are wrapping up for the year.  All fundraisers are fin-
ished and the K-Kids are in the process of tallying up the 
proceeds which will support Michael from Uganda.  The K-
Kids have had a successful year in supporting our communi-
ty and we would like to take this opportunity to thank all of 
you for your support this school year!  

 
We would like to thank Mrs. Elliott and Mrs. Leger for their 
ongoing support of K-Kids and the K-Kids’ chosen initiatives. 
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For parents interested in receiving the Saint Rose Newsletter by email, please send a note to this effect addressed to       

Victoria Moseley or email me at victoria.moseley-mcallister@nbed.nb.ca. 

Provincial Assessment Dates 

May 24th-31st — Grade Three  and Grade Five Provincial Mathematics Assessment 

The Grade 2 and Grade 4 Literacy Provincial Assessments have been cancelled. 

It is important that students in the above grades be in attendance for the assessment dates. If your child will  not be in school 

for the whole assessment period, please contact the school ASAP so that we can make arrangements to have students write the 

assessment as soon as we receive them. 

Badminton Jamboree 
Congratulations to Mr. Brennan and the Badminton Jambo-
ree participants for a successful and friendly competition at 
Island View School on April 20th.  Teams played mixed dou-
ble events. Many thanks and congratulations to our SRS 
players; Mary Deschenes, Philp Folkins, Haley Geary, Jesse 
Johnston, John Keleher, Rebecca McKenzie, Cody Poirier, 
Paige Seelye, Rachel Smith, Nick Surette, and Molly Thomp-
son,. 

May Hot Lunch Pilot 

Tuesday 

Greco Pizza ($1.20), Milk ($.40) –choc or white 

 

Wednesday  
Burger King ($1.95), Fruit Cup – $1.70, Veggie cup - 
$1.70, Milk ($0.40) – choc or White 

 

Thursday 

Extreme Pita – pita – ($3.30) - Sweet Chicken Little -
BBQ4U- Beefosaurus  Rex- Fe Fy Fo Hummus  

Milk ($0.40) – choc or white 

 

Friday 

Papa John’s Pizza ($1.25), Milk ($0.40) Choc or White 

New order forms will go home with students for May. 
This pilot will help us plan Hot Lunch for next year. As 
with the current order, no change will be given so 
please send correct change. 

Hot Lunch will end on 
May 31st for the year. 

Music Monday and ARISS 

On Monday, May 6th, Saint Rose School 
will take part in a national Music Monday 
where schools will sing Ed Robertson’s 
and Chris Hadfield’s song written per-
formed while Chris Hadfield has been on 
the International Space Station. This 
same song was performed by our students 
during the ARISS assembly where we 

communicated with Chris Hadfield in January.   

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=SjYAIbXZca-PYM&tbnid=Kt4OwNcewTUzNM:&ved=0CAgQjRwwAA&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FInternational_Space_Station&ei=G5p_UbGMILDHywG354GoDQ&psig=AFQjCNHTO5U2ojt36sutCFeBiBcM_EuA5g&us
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Victoria Moseley or email me at victoria.moseley-mcallister@nbed.nb.ca. 

Enrichment Module—Volunteers Needed! 
We will be hosting our annual Enrichment Module Thursdays, June 6th and June 13th from 12:50-1:50 pm where students 
get to choose learning about various hobbies. In the past, we’ve offered; Baking, Watercolour Painting, Pasticine Scenes, Sci-
ence Explorations, Song Writing and Performing, Come Aboard the Marco Polo, Track & Field, Mini-Quilt Making, Jujitsu, 
Junk Creatures, Tin Foil Kites, T-Shirt Decorating, Math Games, Triathalon Training, Readers’ Theatre, Gardening, Cake 
Decorating, ATV Club, Guitar, Piano, and Running.  We are looking for new ideas that parents or communities members 
can share. Please contact Victoria Moseley if you’re interested in taking part. Come and share your interest, talents and 
hobbies for one hour a week. 

UNB Teacher Interns—Good Luck! 

Staff and students of Saint Rose School would like to thank our two UNB  
and UNB Saint John interns who have been with us this school year. They 

are completing their Bachelor of Education Degree and making their way to 
classrooms around the province. Thank you for your contributions to Saint 

Rose School Ms. Conley, Ms. Mann and  Ms. Pattison! 

Spray It, Punk It or Crimp It! 

 

SRS is entering an adult team 
to Big Brothers Big Sisters Bowl 
For Kids. To assist in fund 
raising, we’re having a Rock 
Star hair theme on Monday, 
May 6th. Prizes will be 
awarded. We look forward to 
seeing you release your inner 
rock star! 

Port Days Volunteers 

Saint Rose School requires three volunteers for Port Days. 
All profits from that day will be split among participating 
schools.  We are looking for three volunteers for Sunday, 
June 9th from 9:00 am until 4:00 pm to assist Ms. Blacka-
dar and Ms. Moseley in representing SRS. 

Saint Rose School will be taking part for the first time in the 
Soap Box Derby at Rockwood Park/Lily Lake on Saturday, 
May 25th. Many thanks to Applus+RTD  who has sponsored 
our derby car. Royce Barton, Tim and Michelle Rogers, and 
Diane McSorley are our team leaders. We are hoping to have 
many SRS spectators and cheerleaders in attendance.  

Soap Box Derby 

Walk and Roll will take the place 
of Fun Fitness Friday on Friday, 

May 31st as part of Disability 
Awareness Week. 


